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The	60c	feed-in	tariff	was	ridiculously	high	and	the	current	6c	is	ridiculously	low.		
I	live	in	a	rural	area.		With	the	current	low	feed-in	price	of	solar	and	the	rapidly	
reducing	cost	of	energy	storage,	many	of	my	neighbours	are	considering	
disconnecting	from	the	grid.		If	this	happens	there	will	be	less	customers	to	
support	the	ongoing	maintenance	of	the	network.		Increasing	the	feed-in	tariff	to	
a	realistic	price	will	help	retain	all	these	NEM	participants	(including	me).	
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